
BECOME PART OF 
PARTICIPATORY 
BUDGETING IN THE 
45TH COUNCIL 
DISTRICT 
It is no longer business as usual. 
Participatory Budgeting puts real  
power over real money in the hands  
of regular people.

It is already working in Chicago and  
over 1,000 cities around the world.  
And with your help, we can make it  
work for our communities as well.

Here’s your chance to get the 
improvements you want to see in  
your neighborhood.

Come to our first Neighborhood 
Assembly meeting. Hear how it 
works. Bring your family and tell your 
neighbors. There is food, childcare and 
live music! It’s a community affair.

For more information on Participatory Budgeting 
in the 45th Council District, contact:

Council Member Jumaane D. Williams’ Office
PBDistrict45@gmail.com 
(718) 629-2900

or visit http://pbnyc.org to learn more about 
Participatory Budgeting in New York City.

HOW WOULD
YOU SPEND
$1 MILLION
OF THE
CITY’S MONEY? 

OUR MONEY • OUR NEIGHBORHOOD • OUR DECISION

COME TELL US HOW:
Monday, October 3, 2011                
TOP Civic Center
1098 Utica Avenue  
(btwn Beverly & Clarendon Rds)

6-8:30PM


